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Dear McKinley Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s), 

We are beginning fourth quarter of the academic year.  We have supported one another for an 
entire year during a pandemic.  I think everyone deserves a much needed round of applause for 
your efforts and contributions! 

High school students will still be allowed to continue with their regular schedule with the 
exception of Fridays. Fridays will now be virtual learning for all students.  We will follow the 
A/B day schedule and all students are expected to login via TEAMS. 

If you need your student’s bus information please contact the office at (314) 773-0027 or 
Relana.King@slps.org  and Ashlee.Ross@slps.org .  

MAP/EOC/AP Testing Window April 1st – May 18th  

We will begin contacting parents/students about MAP/EOC testing.  The schedule is posted on 
the website and we ask that students report at their designated times.  MAP/EOC testing has to 
be done in person per the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education. 
Teachers will let you know what days you are to test.  

*Seniors please check your team folder and prepare to meet with me on March 18th @ 12:00 
p.m.* 

Nakia V. King Ed.S 

Principal  

Mckinley Classical Leadership Academy  
Nakia.King@slps.org  
(314) 773-0027 office  
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